Johnson, Sabrina O

From: Spradlin, Kollan <KSpradlin@scsengineers.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2021 3:01 PM

To: SWD_Waste

Cc: Newsome, Kaitlyn; Madden, Melissa; Chamberlain, Justin; Curtis, Bob; Oliveros, Jim;
RuizLE@hillsboroughcounty.org

Subject: Extension Request for Groundwater Reporting

On behalf of the Hillsborough County Solid Waste Management Division (SWMD), SCS Engineers (SCS) is formally
requesting an extension to submit the preliminary Evaluation Monitoring groundwater monitoring analytical results.
Groundwater Monitoring Wells TH-83, TH-84, and TH-22A were sampled on January 8, 2021 in accordance with the
FDEP notification letter dated November 20, 2020. The laboratory report was finalized on January 28, 2021, which
makes Monday March 29, 2021 60 days from the receipt of the laboratory report. This schedule is established as part of
FDEP rule 62-701.510(8)(a) FAC.

The SWMD is requesting a 30-day extension due to a temporary loss of staff who typically prepare the reporting
submittals. SCS will assist with the preparation of the submittal during this temporary staffing shortage, and will submit
to FDEP following County review and approval.

Thank you,
Kollan

Kollan Spradlin, PE, CHMM

Senior Project Professional

SCS Engineers

3922 Coconut Palm Drive, Suite 102
Tampa, Florida 33619
813-804-6706 (W)

813-955-4906 (C)
KSpradlin@scsengineers.com

Driven by Client Success
Www.scsengineers.com

Please note that | will be primarily working remotely through 2021. The best way to reach me is my cell phone.



